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MEMORANDUM 
 

To Club Presidents, Club Secretaries and Standing Committees 

From Elissa Hancock, Director of Administration 

CC BOM 

Date Tuesday 20 July 2021 
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Subject EOI for the position of SLSS Life Members & Honours Committee Member 
 
I wish to advise that Keith Grima OAM has resigned his position as Member of the Life Members & Honours 
Committee, Surf Life Saving Sydney mid-term. 
 
Keiths decision is purely motivated on the basis of providing an opportunity for better gender equity on the Life 
Members & Honours Committee. 
 
Keith has expressed he remains committed to serving Surf Life Saving Sydney and is willing to provide any 
support service to the Life Members & Honours Committee should they require. 
 
The Life Members & Honours Committee has made excellent progress in addressing a backlog of Branch, State 
& National recognition for our wonderful and highly committed membership and we as a Branch are extremely 
fortunate to have had Keith as a key to realising this progress. 
 
Surf Life Saving Sydney is committed to being an inclusive organisation open to all who wish to participate, 
regardless of age, gender, disability, cultural & linguistic background or sexual orientation. 
 
 
Expressions of Interest are now called for the mid-term vacancy for the position of member of the Life Members & 
Honours Committee, Surf Life Saving Sydney. 
 
This Expression of Interest closes on Monday 16 August 2021. 
 
In accordance with the SLSS Constitution, all Expressions of Interests received by the Board of Management for 
the vacant position will be presented at the following Branch Council Meeting on Tuesday 5 October 2021 for 
endorsement. 
 
The appointed candidate will assume duties on Wednesday 6 October 2021.  
   
Expressions of Interest should be addressed to the Director of Administration SLSS and marked “confidential”. 
Email to director_administration@surflifesavingsydney.com.au 
 
Members who wish to express an interest in the position should contact me for further information. 

Warm Regards 

 
Elissa Hancock 
Director of Administration 
Surf Life Saving Sydney 

 


